

## **Committee on the Scottish Government Handling of Harassment Complaints**

Peter Murrell
Chief Executive
Scottish National Party

c/o Clerk to the Committee Room T1.03 The Scottish Parliament Edinburgh EH99 1SP

BY EMAIL

SGHHC@parliament.scot

19 January 2021

Dear Mr Murrell,

The Committee today considered your letter of 13 January.

The Committee still has questions it wishes to put to you and has therefore decided to invite you to give further oral evidence. We are currently finalising our remaining evidence sessions and anticipate hearing from you on either 26<sup>th</sup> January or 2<sup>nd</sup> February. This will be finalised by Thursday of this week but if you have particular difficulties with either of these dates please let us know as soon as possible.

Given the current restrictions, the meeting will be held entirely virtually and will last no more than 1 hour starting at around 10:15am.

Yours sincerely

Linda Fabiani MSP Convener, Committee on the Scottish Government Handling of Harassment Complaints